






I apologise for this.  The application is invalid as the proposed plan is not to scale and I need
confirmation that both side elevations are the same.

I have sent a further email with an invalid letter attached to it.

Kind regards

Lesley Raby
Technical Support Officer
Borough Council of King's Lynn and West Norfolk

E: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk
W: www.west-norfolk.gov.uk

Submit a planning application on-line: http://www.planningportal.gov.uk

borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk or telephone 01553 616234

**********************************************************************
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
the sender.
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